Notes from the Major Livestock Show Advisory Committee Meeting held July 24,2024 at ATAT
Conference in Dallas, TX

The MLSAC met in Dallas at the ATAT Conference and updated it's membership list with the
new members elected from each area. Tammy Glasscock gave validation reports and updates
and reported that swine validation was down about 350 head for State Fair. She is hopeful that
the numbers are back up for the spring shows. Toby Long reported about Quality Counts
possibly getting to switch to a version created and run by the Ag Teachers and the FFA. If this
happens it will be in a year or so. Species committees then broke out and reviewed and
updated the classifiers list. The MLSAC next meeting will be in December most likely in Fort
Worth. As always if anyone has any suggestions or comments please feel free to share them
with your Area Representatives.



